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Nurse’s Newsletter 
 

May 26 – May 29 
 

Hello Families! 

I hope you all had a good Memorial Day! The days are getting longer and 

the weather is getting warmer! Take this week and get out and enjoy the 

sunshine. 

 

Vitamin D 

Vitamin D is necessary for building and maintaining healthy bones. That's 

because calcium, the primary component of bone, can only be absorbed 

by your body when vitamin D is present. Your body makes vitamin D 

when direct sunlight converts a chemical in your skin into an active form 

of the vitamin (calciferol). 

Vitamin D isn't found in many foods, but you can get it from fortified 

milk, fortified cereal, and fatty fish such as salmon, mackerel and 

sardines. 

The amount of vitamin D your skin makes depends on factors like the 

time of day, season and your skin pigmentation. Depending on where 

you live and your lifestyle, vitamin D production might decrease or be 

completely absent during the winter months. Sunscreen, while 

important, also can decrease vitamin D production. 

Many adults don't get regular exposure to sunlight and have trouble 

absorbing vitamin D. Making all attempts to spend time outdoors to 

have a healthy amount of exposure to sunlight will better the overall 

health and well-being of everyone. 

 

 

 

 

Keep Moving 

Play outside this week!! You 

get to choose your activity, 

as long as you are moving 

outside for 30 minutes. (for 

example, riding a bike, 

playing basketball, walking 

the dog, playing hopscotch) 

Just get outside and enjoy 

this weather! 

 

Nurse Courtney 

Email: claporte@cabiautism.org 

If you have any questions please 

do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

mailto:claporte@cabiautism.org
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COVID-19 (The Coronavirus)
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The Phased System 

The goal of this phased reopening plan is to 
methodically allow businesses, services, and activities 
to resume, while avoiding a resurgence of COVID-19 
that could overwhelm our healthcare system and erase 
the progress we’ve made so far.  

 Each phase will last a minimum of three weeks 
and could last longer before moving to the next 
phase 

 If public health data trends are negative, specific 
industries, regions, and/or the entire 
Commonwealth may need to return to an earlier 
phase 

 The Commonwealth will partner with industries 
to draft Sector-Specific Protocols in advance of 
future phases (example: restaurant specific 
protocols will be drafted in advance of Phase 2)  

 If we all work together to defeat COVID-19, we 
can proceed through each phase 

 

 

 

Healthy Food of the Week 

Challenge your child to eat/try… 

 

Benefits of Summer Squash: 

1. They are good for the eyes 

2. They fight cancer 

3. Boosts red blood cells 

4. Good for the heart 

 

 

 


